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HOME LEARNING 

 
 

For home learning this week we would 
like you to create a pattern.  

 
You can use anything you like, paint 
collage, toys and either bring it into 

school or upload a picture onto 
Tapestry.  

 
Can you challenge yourself?  

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 
Dear Parents & Carers 
 
On Monday we went on our trip to Dartmouth on the 
steam train. The children (and adults) had the most 
wonderful time spotting coastal features and seeing the 
town from the ferry. We were so proud of the children 
and how they exemplified our school values when 
outside of school. We had so many compliments from 
members of the public about how wonderful they were.  
 

“I would like to say how the behaviour and manners of your children were 

fantastic”.  

 

“They are a credit to your school and to their parents”.  

 
We have continued learning about special places in RE this week by thinking 
about all the places that are special within our local community. We looked at 
places such as parks, libraries and hospitals that are all important and 
special for different reasons. The children enjoyed sharing their personal 
experiences of these places and how they make them feel.  
 
Finally, a reminder that we are off to Forest School on Monday and will be off 
site for most of the day. Please send the children in wearing old clothing. The 
weather forecast is very warm so please ensure the children have a suitable 
hat and sun cream applied before they come to school.  
 
Enjoy the wonderful sunny weekend! 
 
Mrs Edwards and Miss Grant 

   

Our Vision & Values 
Once again our children have 
shown our values of love and 
community to come together as a 
school family on wonderful days out 
together. These amazing 
experiences makes us appreciate 
what a special place our school is 
 
‘live in harmony with one another’ 
Romans 12:16 

Star of the 

Week 
 

This week we celebrate 

Rosalie 
Rosalie is a wonderfully kind and caring friend 

who has quickly become part of our school 
family. We are so proud of how brilliantly she 

has settled into life at school. 

Important  
 

As the weather is getting so much warmer, 
please ensure the children have suncream 
applied each day before school and a bottle 

of water/sunhat each day.  
Thank you 

 


